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40th HAM RADIO  
 
 
Dear President, 
 
The International Amateur Radio Exhibition is celebrating its 40th birthday in 2015. We believe this to be a 
fantastic accomplishment.  
 
From Friday, June 26th until Sunday, June 28th, 2015 HAMs and electronics enthusiasts from all over the 
world will meet again in Friedrichshafen.  
 
The following topics will be the main focus of attention at the HAM RADIO 2015: 
 

 Main theme in 2015:  Space stations, satellites, reflections: amateur radio contacts with space 

 66th  Lake Constance Meeting with more than 40 lectures and numerous meetings 

 Parallel event: MAKER WORLD 
 
We very much hope that you will be able to join us in Friedrichshafen this year! 
 
As in previous years, we have been able to obtain a special discount at the SEEHOTEL. We can offer you 
a single room at 137,00 €, or a double room at 164,00 € per night, including breakfast. All reservations must 
be made through us. The entrance to the exhibition will be free of charge in this case. To reserve your 
accommodation, please return the enclosed form by May 31st at the latest.  
 
If you would like to arrange your own accommodation, please advise us accordingly using the attached 
form. You can find the respective accommodation information at: 
tourist-info@friedrichshafen.de, Tel.: +49 7541 30010 and Fax: +49 7541 72588. 
 
The official opening of the convention will take place on Friday, June 26th, 2015 at 10:00. 
 
The Informal International Meeting for representatives of IARU member societies will be held on 
Friday, June 26th from 18:30 – 19:30 at the Zeppelin-Museum (www.zeppelin-museum.de) and we 
would be very pleased to welcome you at this meeting.  
 

73, 
 

 
 
Steffen Schöppe, DL7ATE    Thomas Wrede, DF2OO 
President DARC e. V.    Secretary International Affairs 
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